
 

WOW…can you believe it is nearly Christmas!! 

For our last fundraiser of the year we require your help one 

last time! Our last shout out for donations is for our HUGE 

Christmas raffle to end the year with! 

We are looking for donations of goods, vouchers, chocolates, 

well anything you can donate to go into the prize hampers. 

If you would like to win it feel free to donate it  

We also need baskets/pretty boxes to put the prizes in. 

 

All donations can be left at the office BY Monday 12th 

December at the latest. 

Thank you for your contributions to our fundraising activities 

over the last year, we really appreciate it  

The Fundraising Committee. 


